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March 14, 2012 

Ballard Siphon Replacement Project Update –  

Puget Sound Energy work begins at the South Site 

Puget Sound Energy (PSE) will be working in West Commodore Way near 24th Avenue West the week of 

March 19. Puget Sound Energy (PSE) estará trabajando en West Commodore Way cerca de 24th Avenue 

West la semana del 19 de marzo.  

This work is to relocate utilities in preparation for installation of a junction structure connecting the new 

siphon to the existing conveyance system. The work is anticipated to be completed by Friday, March 23.  

Traffic will be temporarily reduced to one lane on West Commodore Way and 24th Avenue West during 

this work and there will be some temporary parking restrictions. Please use caution in this area and 

follow posted traffic signs and flaggers. 

 

What to expect at the South Site:  

 Periodic traffic revisions on West Commodore Way near the 24th Avenue West intersection 

 High levels of activity involving crews, cranes, excavation equipment and trucks  

 Increased truck traffic on and around West Commodore Way 

 Possible work on Saturdays and/or longer work hours during the week  

 

For more information on PSE’s work, please contact Tom Ling at 425-890-9731 

Typical work hours at both sites: 7:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. weekdays 

24-hour project hotline/Para más información*: 206-296-3848  

                                                                            

For more information on the Ballard Siphon Replacement Project, visit the project website at: 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/BallardSiphon 
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